
 

 

Findochty & District Community Council 
 

Wednesday 7th of June 2017, 7pm Findochty Town Hall 

Chair: Gayle Calder 

1a) Attendees 

Sgt Stuart Eddington, Cllr Tim Eagle, Gayle Calder, Rachel Watt, Jim Addison, Henry Marshall, Cllr Sonya 
Warren, Cllr Gordon Cowie 

 

Members of the Public: George Tiller, Les Dance, Alex Sutherland, Maureen Winchester, David Winchester 

 

  b) Apologies 

None 

2a) Police Update    

  Police Update Sgt Errington presented the crime statistics for the coastal 
strip Portgordon to Cullen.  Community Council pleased that 
no significant unsolved crimes outstanding. 
 

Nil 

b) Community Warden Discussion No community warden In attendance Action 

  No Updates as no Community Warden present. 

 

 

3.  Previous Minutes Accepted as true record. 

 

 

4. Matters Arising Discussion Action 

  Speeding 
 

George Tiller asked about speeding at the West entrance to 
the village.  Alex Sutherland added that the same problem 
exists at the East entrance.  Sgt Errington advised that 
“marksman” survey was currently underway at the West 
entrance and will seek to repeat the survey at the East 
entrance.  Thereafter results may be obtained through the 
Freedom of Information Act.  Cllr Cowie advised that road 
traffic signs are subject to strict legal requirements.  Council 
to see results of survey at next/later meetings 
 

 

  McKenzies’ Beach Crash 
Barrier 

George Tiller asked if it was permissible to paint the crash 
barrier by McKenzies’ Beach.  Advised by Cllr Cowie and Sgt 
Errington not to paint. 
 

Nil 

  Hole in Road by White 
Mannie 

Henry Marshall asked for an update from the Councillors 
about the hole in the road at the harbour.  Local Councillors 
will update the Committee. 
  

Local 
Council 

  School Review Ongoing Rachel 

5. Correspondence Discussion Action 

 None   

6. Treasurers Report Balance £8807.82 

 

 

 

 

7. Community Feedback Discussion Action 

    



 

 

 

8. The JCC of Moray   

    

9. AOCB Discussion Action 

  Seaview Road Henry Marshall enquired of the Moray Councillors as to who 
owns the rough ground on Seaview Road between the shop 
and the bungalow to the East.  Moray Council or Seafield 
Estate?  Councillors will advise. 
 

 

  Mini Hampden New goal posts for Mini Hampden have been ordered.  
Gayle to update on progress. 

Gayle 

  Harbour Signs Jim Addison presented ideas about harbour signs.  
Committee Members to bring their, and the public, views to 
next meeting for further discussion. 
 

All Comm 
Members 

10.  Next Meeting Wednesday 5
th
 of July 2017, at 7pm in the Town Hall

 
 

 


